
Sue Johnson 

From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, December 6, 2018 9:59 AM 
Sue Johnson 

Subject: FW: 2017-2018 Chief Drinking Water Inspector Annual Report Now Available/ 
Publication du Rapport annuel 2017-2018 de l'inspectrice en chef de l'eau potable 

From: Don Giberson 

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 3:12 PM 

To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca> 

Subject: FW: 2017-2018 Chief Drinking Water Inspector Annual Report Now Available/ Publication du Rapport annuel 

2017-2018 de l'inspectrice en chef de l'eau potable 

Rebekah, 

Can you please include this in the agenda of the next available Council Meeting as correspondence received. 

Please let me know if you wish me to do a summary report on the Chief Drinking Water Inspector's Annual Report. 

Don Giher.wm 

Director of Operations ancl Infrastructure 
Municipality (?{South Huron 
519-235-03/0 t.xt. 226
d. giherson@southhuron.ca

From: Water, Drinking (MECP) [mailto:Drinking.Water@ontario.ca] 
Sent: November-27-18 2:59 PM 

To: Don Giberson <dgiberson@southhuron.ca> 

Subject: 2017-2018 Chief Drinking Water Inspector Annual Report Now Available/ Publication du Rapport annuel 2017-
2018 de l'inspectrice en chef de l'eau potable 

The Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks has released the 2017-2018 Chief Drinking 
Water Inspector Annual Report. 

This report highlights efforts to provide the people of Ontario with high quality drinking water that is 
among the best protected in the world. 

Visit Ontario's Open Data Catalogue to see our supporting Drinking Water Quality and Enforcement 
data. 
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